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There are still no new cases of COVID-19 on either of Luther Manor campuses, which is 
where most of our energy continues to go.  This remains our highest priority and will 
continue to be so.  I’m grateful for all the support once I apologize that this has been my 
opening line for so long.  Our plan is to remain a broken record with this statement and 
we work hard to keep this going!       
 
Here is what is happening on the campus:   

 
● Yes, the no news is good news line applies, yet we want to make sure we are 

remaining just as diligent as we were 3-4 weeks ago when the communication 
from the CDC and DOH was fast and furious. The weather is getting nice, the 
national news over the weekend had a lot of positives and everyone that is 
cooped up is getting more antsy by the day.  Maybe just one little day of cheating 
will be ok right?  Wrong!  Please, let's not get complacent and get lulled into 
thinking we can have a day we take a break from being diligent and undo all the 
good work done thus far!  Please keep the communication flowing with your 
loved ones and once again keep encouraging them to continue the good work 
they have done.  
 

● Speaking of being diligent, Luther Manor’s Chief Clinical Officer - Julie Jolitz has 
been working tirelessly leading her team and ramping up the communication and 
education to do everything possible to keep our residents and staff safe!  Just 
today we found out after her usually long days she also worked on and passed 
the COVID Nurse Safety Ambassador exam!  Join us in thanking Julie for her 
continued efforts and the efforts of her entire clinical team. 
  

 
 

   



 

● In case you had not heard Krispy Kreme has made a pledge to support health 
care workers by donating donuts, so we gathered up five dozen this morning and 
placed them in staff break rooms.   
 

 
 

● Our worship this past Sunday, included palms and plenty of symbols through the 
Passion of Christ that we broadcast on our in-house TV channel.  We have two 
services planned for Easter Sunday, not to mention our Maundy Thursday and 
Good Friday services this week. 
 

 



 

 
Remember to not rest on our past laurels, please keep connecting with your loved ones 
regularly!  Keep those calls, cards and emails coming!     
 
If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org.  You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org. Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page, 
LutherManorWI.  Lastly, a Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 


